
 
 

From: M Kress < >  
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 11:20 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Oppose application application/file A-2024-0041) 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Good morning COA, 
 
I strongly oppose the variances requested at 4 Alderway Ave. Brampton, ON. 
 
I am a resident deeply concerned about the proposed expansion of the driveway and construction of a 
triplex at 4 Alderway Ave, Brampton, ON. This is not just an issue for me personally; it's a matter that 
will impact our entire community negatively. 
 
The proposed changes threaten to increase traffic in our neighborhood significantly. With more cars 
coming in and out of this property, it’s inevitable that congestion on our streets will worsen. According 
to Transport Canada, increased traffic can lead to higher accident rates (Transport Canada Report, 
2019). We must prioritize safety over development. 
 
It is a great safety concern. Our neighbourhood is one of the oldest family neighbourhoods that remains 
small and safe. This is a community of original owners, and families, many with young kids who play 
outside, ride their bikes and scooters on the sidewalk-free streets which we love. The proposed variance 
will allow for multiple vehicles to come in and out increasing the safety concern while many kids walk 
past this home to the elementary school Ridgeview, play outside, and for families and elderly enjoying a 
peaceful walk around our neighbourhood. 
 
If completed, a triplex will inevitably alter the character of our neighbourhood - an aspect many 
residents  cherish about living here. 
There is pride of ownership in our neighbourhood and this triplex does not fit the footprint.  
 
 
This leads to the negative financial impact.  We chose this neighbourhood because we value its current 
state - peaceful with single-family homes predominating. The introduction of multi-unit properties could 
potentially decrease property values (Canadian Real Estate Association Report, 2020), affecting all 
homeowners in this area financially. 
 
To reconfirm, I strongly oppose the variances requested at 4 Alderway Ave. Brampton, ON. 
 

For the reasons listed above, please reconsider application/file A-2024-0041)at 4 Alderway Ave.  
 
 
As required, this is my authorization to post this on the agenda.  
 
Thank you, 



 
Melissa  
9 Greystone Crescent  
Brampton, Ontario  
L6Y-2B2 
 

 
 



 
 

 



 
 
Sent from Outlook for iOS 
 


